To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Brian Linert, and | am an Assistant Medical Examiner at the Milwaukee County Medical
Examiner’s Office. | am writing to offer my recommendation that Dr. Wieslawa Tlomak be appointed as
the Chief Medical Examiner for the Milwaukee County Medical Examiner’s Office.

I have worked with Dr. Tlomak for over ten years at this point. That includes my time as an Assistant
Medical Examiner (started July 2013) and my year of training as a fellow in Forensic Pathology (2012
through 2013). Other doctors have come and gone during that time, but she has been a constant within
the office. She is well-respected within the field of Forensic Pathology, particularly when it comes to
educating fellows, and | rely on her advice when navigating my own difficult cases. She is an educator,
mentor, colleague and friend. She has been working in this office for longer than any of the other
physicians here and has weathered a number of difficult times. | feel that experience is directly
applicable to our current situation and her long tenure with this office shows her dedication to
Milwaukee County and to the field of Forensic Pathology.

Given her degree of experience in forensic pathology, her long-time dedication to the Milwaukee County
Medical Examiner’s Office, and my personal experience working with her, | whole-heartedly recommend
her for the position of Chief Medical Examiner for Milwaukee County.

Sincerely,
Brian S. Linert, MD
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